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From: Cathy Marcinkevage - NOAA Federal <cathy.marcinkevage@noaa.gov>


Sent: Monday, April 15, 2019 2:28 PM


To: Westbrook, Mark


Cc: Micko, Steve/SAC; Nelson, Benjamin


Subject: Re: OCAP American River Water Temperature Updates


Hi Mark --

These plots are great. Partly so that we can have a complete administrative record, and partly so that we don't


have to bother you with a request if we would want to tweak these regarding years shown, could we also get the


data files that support them? We've found it good legal practice to be able to back up any figure use with the


that that supports it.


Thanks!


Cathy


On Fri, Apr 5, 2019 at 2:25 PM Westbrook, Mark <mwestbrook@usbr.gov> wrote:


Hello,


I've attached the revisions to the sheets. I've also included the captions and a paragraph that also needed


updating. Let me know if there is anything else.


I may process the data differently so I also attached the notes that I keep for the data acquisition and


processing.


Sorry for the delay. Let me know if you have any questions.


--

Mark Westbrook


Student Trainee (Engineering)


916-414-2430



